

## Jacob Gemma

---

**From:** Ware Julian  
**Sent:** 13 October 2017 10:16  
**To:** Richard (UK - England) 'Jones [REDACTED]@eu.jll.com)  
([REDACTED]@eu.jll.com); Ryan.Gerrish [REDACTED]  
**Cc:** Hart Anna; Lees Neil  
**Subject:** FW: MD for MCIL2 DCS  
**Attachments:** MDxxxx MCIL2 DCS - for 6 November 2017.docx  
**Importance:** High

Richard,

With my thanks for your continuing support. A fair task list.

Julian

---

**From:** Richard Linton [[mailto:\[REDACTED\]@london.gov.uk](mailto:[REDACTED]@london.gov.uk)]  
**Sent:** 12 October 2017 22:31  
**To:** Peter Heath  
**Cc:** Ware Julian; Lees Neil; Jennifer Peters  
**Subject:** MD for MCIL2 DCS  
**Importance:** High

Hi Pete

Julian and I got a very positive reception from Jules this morning – so one hurdle over!

Thanks for the draft MD – some questions:

- MD asks Mayor to approve viability study – implies JLL are producing a V2. Is this the case? If not, it's already published, we don't need further authority. It's already out there.
- DCS will be a new doc – an edit of the PDCS, new cover, new headers, new maps, other minor tweaks perhaps – needs approval obviously
- Supporting statement will be a new doc too – suggest this needs a 'changes following PDCS consultation' section – ie edit of old doc, new cover, new headers, new section – needs approval
- MD should reflect all this – if no new viability study all the stuff on this can be cut out of the MD
- Need more info in MD on meetings we've had, and on details of boundary changes
- MD says DCS and supporting doc are unchanged from before – clearly not the case
- proposed rates are unchanged, but this isn't made very clear
- MD needs to be accompanied by DCS and DCS supporting info – ie new docs as annexes
- you'll need to commission new maps from Alex and co
- you'll need to prepare the new docs to publication standard (can take time)
- finance/legal inputs need to be sorted

I don't think you'll be able to do all of this tomorrow!...

I'm afraid I don't have any time for this next week when you're on leave – I will be more than full time on LP stuff...

Think we'll need to run with:

- Monday 23 to Friday 27 Oct – MD finalisation and consultation docs preparation (gives you a week to sort everything after you're back from leave – finance/legal comments in MD, DSC and DCS supporting docs all finished)
- Tuesday 31 Oct – CIB dispatch
- Monday 6 Nov – CIB
- later that week – prepare consultation letters, deposit letters, JMCL agreement & signing, arrange mailmerges, arranging stuffing/mailshot etc
- Monday 13 Nov – Mayor's meeting (and this only leaves a week to deal with any CIB fallout – was a couple of weeks last time!)
- Tuesday 14 Nov earliest – publish

This means running consultation past xmas and we should extend it to cover the holiday period – so consultation will end early January 2018 (ie. more than six weeks to accommodate xmas)...

Still means we're running ahead of the LP though...

Rich

#LondonIsOpen

---

**GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY NOTICE:**

The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. For more information see <https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/email-notice/>

---